
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 625

Effective: 4W6tWV, October 26, 1981

WHEREAS, The City of Providence is undertaking a

Clean-Up Campaign to beautify our City and for the health and

welfare of. its Citizens, and

WHEREAS, Along the sidewalk of.the -Eddy Street side.

of..the Biltmo.re Hotel, dumpsters have been placed for the .daily

disposal of that establishment's refuse and: garbage, emitting

pungent odors to the displeasure of all who.travel.that area,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE.IT.RESOLVED,;That.the.City Council

of .Providence hereby requests Biltmore.Hotel Associates to cause

the removal of.those.dumpsters by: either placing them in the

building or wherever they deem adequate;: other than.the.City side-

walks or streets, and

BE IT.FURTHER RESOLVED, That said Biltmore Hotel

Associates respond to. this Resolution within thirty days upon

receipt tof same, as. to. the manner in which they shall comply.

IN CITY COUNCIL
O C T 1 5 1981
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Effective without the Mayor's
signature October 26, 1981.
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November 3,1981

Ms. Rose M. Mendonca
City Clerk
City of Providence
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Ms. Mendonca:

We are in receipt of resolution number 625 in
which you asked us to respond to the City Council's
concern regarding the dumpsters on Eddy Street be-
hind our Hotel. For some time now we have been work-
ing on the resolution of this matter ourselves. At
present we have hired an architect to establish a
dumpster area that would completely enclose a new
compactor type dumpster that would partially extend
out on to Eddy Street. This should solve the problem
of litter and odors.

At present our plans have been passed by all ap-
propriate City agencies including the Health Department,
Fire Department and the Building Department. We are pres-
ently going out for bids on this job and expect to re-
ceive back bid proposals within the next thirty to forty-
five days. At that time we will be assessing the financial
feasibility of this proposal and will be making a decision.

I hope this answers any questions that the City Council
may have.

Sincerely,

z 11(~K,111_14;1_
RICHARD L. BRUSH
General Manager
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